
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 April 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Development of sports facilities at The Sevenoaks Education Campus 
 
As you know, the sports facilities at the Sevenoaks Education Campus are being upgraded to include 
all weather pitches for each school additional hard and grass surface sports areas.  
 
Kent County Council, with their contractors, will be breaking ground on this project at the end of this 
month, with the construction work taking place between now and September 2022, when we will 
take possession of the majority of the new facilities.  We will not be able to use the current grass 
pitches once the work has begun, but will continue to work together to make best use of the available 
all-weather pitch and hard standings, as well as other external sports spaces to ensure all students 
have the opportunity to fully participate in sport through the summer-term.   
 
All three schools would like to thank KCC for the development of our current site and for continuing 
to fund any additional costs associated with traveling to alternative venues whilst the work is 
completed. 
 
We are excited to share more details with you on this major development of the Sevenoaks 
Education Campus as the works develop, in the meantime thank you for your ongoing support and 
understanding during this period of disruption. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs E Bone  Dr Pawson  Ms S Simpson    
Headteacher  Headteacher  Headteacher    
Weald of Kent  Trinity School  Tunbridge Wells Grammar School for Boys  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 


